
Nottingham City Council has teamed up with Nottingham 
Playhouse to offer FREE viewings of family favourite story 
Jack and the Beanstalk.
This charming production is filled with music and dancing, and is 
perfect for children aged 3 – 8. 

Once you rent the production, you’ll be able to watch any time 
between Friday 2 and Friday 16 April 2021. You might even want to 
watch it twice! 

To rent Jack and the Beanstalk On Demand for FREE over the 
Easter holidays, visit: 
https://nottinghamplayhouse.co.uk/events/ 
jack-od-easter/

Enter the promo code JACKEASTER when 
prompted in the payment section.

Want to know if Free School Meals are still available over 
school holidays? Sign up to email updates! Simply click here 
and enter your email address to subscribe.

Families NOT already supported through Free School 
Meal vouchers can still apply for support.

Supermarket vouchers worth £50 are available to 
families in hardship – click here to see if you are eligible.
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